M4/396/2012/DPI Directorate of Public Instruction,
Thiruvananthapuram.
Date: 3-9-2012.

From

The Director of Public Instruction.

Tao

All Deputy Directors of Education/
All District Educational Qfﬁcers.

Sir,
Sub:- International year of Chemistry-Training of 200 High School
teachers-regarding '

Refi- IRTC/422/17 C-C/372/12 dated 1-8-2012.

_ . As per the reference cited IRTC Director has requested the General

Education Department to give adequate assistance to train the chemistry
teachers of 38 Educational District as part of International year of Chemistry
2011. ,
The first step is to train 200 teachers from 38 Educational District who
are the District Resource persons, in turn train the Chemistry teachers in all
schools. The District level training will be led by the Revenue District Science
Club Secretary in the Educational district. The first level DRG training will be
conducted by IRTC. The details such as list of DRG, training date, venue etc
will be informed by the IRTC.

Hence you are directed to give instruction to Headmasters of the
schools where the DRG are selected for the purpose and will be relieved in
time to attend the training. So also further teacher training in each district
will be monitored and reported to Director of Public Instruction and IRTC in
due course. Adequate direction be given to RDSCA Secretary to conduct the
training. No TA/DA will be paid by the Department.

Yeurs [githiully,

For Director, icTAstruction

Copy to:-
Prof.Raveendran,
Director, IRTC Palakkad,
irtcpalakkad@gmail.com
for information and necessary action.

Akv 4-9-2012
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